
Hello dear Friends! Greetings from Portugal.  
  
"But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit comes on you; and you will be my witnesses in 
Jerusalem, and in all Judea and Samaria, and to the ends of the earth." 
Acts 1:8 
  
We arrived today after a fruitful time in the United States visiting some of our faithful partners and also  looking 
for new ones. We are grateful to the churches that so lovingly welcomed us: Murphy FMC, North Carolina, 
Pastor Tim Huff;  Christ Community Church in Columbus, GA, Pastor Derrick Shield;  Greenville FMC, IL, 
Pastor Steve Pichaske;  The Encounter FMC in East Peoria, Il, Pastor Tracey Pfiffer and Bridgeport FMC, 
CT, Pastor Sergio Elias.  
 
Our biggest joy this week is our celebration for serving 21 years with the Free Methodist Church in Portugal, 
a ministry that has produced much fruit for God’s glory. 
  
During this time the FMC has been making disciples here, training and ordaining new pastors (10 pastors 
have already been ordained in Portugal), sending missionaries to the field and planting churches in Portugal 
and Spain, and in Guinea Bissau, Africa, where the Portugal FMC is helping build a school for 100 students 
–all from Muslim families. 
  
We particularly praise God that the mission field the Portugal FMC supports in Sao Tome now has an 
extension of our Portugal seminary where pastors around the island have the chance to study the Bible and 
theology. 
  
Please, pray for Portugal as again we are in a state of calamity due to the substantial increase of COVID 
cases. 
 
Thank you for sharing with us our vision to share the gospel with the nations! 
  
We look forward to continuing and expanding the ministry in 2022, and we hope you will 
continue to share in this wonderful ministry with us. 
  
If you are interested in contributing to the FMWM - Angelos to partner, please take the next step with one of 
the following:  check, pledge, credit/debit card, or bank transfer. 
  
If you wish to be our partner by making a pledge, please enter this link: https://fmwm.org/eduardo-and-cindi-
angelo/ 
  
Or you can call 1-800-342-5531 and ask to speak to Jon Fajardo or Debra Hancock, who will help you 
through the process.  
Or Checks Payable to FMWM: Memo: “ANGELOS SUPPORT” 
PO	Box	535002	–	Indianapolis,	46253-002	IN		 
 
We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year. 
  
Eduardo & Cindi Angelo 
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